
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 8, 2013 
    

VIA COURIER & E-MAIL 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. - Joint Application (B2M, Hydro One Networks Inc., SON LP) 
 EB-2013-0078, EB-2013-0079, and EB-2013-0080 
       Observer Request of Enbridge Inc.                                                                          
 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (“Board”) Notice of Application of May 1, 2013, 
enclosed please find the request for Observer status for Enbridge Inc.   
 
The request for Observer Status has been submitted through the Board’s Regulatory 
Electronic Submission System (RESS). 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 

Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
 
cc:  Tania Persad, Enbridge Gas Distribution; 
       Ryan Farquhar, Enbridge Inc. 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario  
M2J 1P8 PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 
 
 

 Stephanie Allman 
 Regulatory Coordinator 
Telephone:  (416) 753-7805 
Fax: (416) 495-6072 
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 






